

Langton Primary School Langton Malton North Yorkshire YO17 9QP

Tel/Fax: 01653 658236 Email: admin@langton.n-yorks.sch.uk www.langton.n-yorks.sch.uk 8th July 2022

Dear Parents,

Arrangements for Key Stage 2 End of Year Production

Preparations for our end of year production are going really well. Props are being created, lines are being learnt and songs are being sung! If you haven't already purchased your tickets for "What a Knight!", please do so, so we can keep an eye on numbers. I know that costumes are being prepared and we are so grateful for your support with this. Please could costumes be sent into school in a clearly named bag by Thursday 14th July as we will be doing a dress rehearsal for the school on the afternoon of Friday 15th July. If you have any questions about your child's costume, please contact your child's class teacher.

On Monday 18th July, we are taking all of Key Stage 2 to Norton College for a run through on the stage itself. This is a really important part of our rehearsal schedule. We will be at Norton College for the morning and return to school for lunchtime. It is then, of course, show time on Thursday 21st July. We have two performances, the first is at 2.00pm. We will be taking all the Key Stage 2 children to Norton College on a coach ready to get changed and start the afternoon performance. The children will then change out of their costumes and at this stage, parents can choose to either 1. Pick up your children from Norton College after the first performance (approximately 3.15pm). Your children will need to return to Norton College by 5.30pm, prior to the second performance that starts at 6.00pm or 2. You may wish your child to stay at Norton College and be looked after by Langton staff until the second performance. If your child is staying at Norton College, they will need to bring a packed tea and drink with them. I would be grateful if you would let us know whether you would like to collect your child or for them to stay at Norton College between performances. You may either notify us by completing the slip below and returning it to school or you might find it easier to email Sam directly. Please let us know your plans by **Monday 18th July.**

Mr Cairns will be doing his sports club at Norton College on this day for the children who stay. It will therefore not run at Langton. If you have any questions about the organisation of our production, please do not hesitate to ask me, Mr Walker or Mrs Dale.

Kind regards,

Rachel Ray

Head teacher: Mrs Rachel Ray Chair of Governors: Mr Howard Widdall





Pupil Name:	
I will collect my child from Norton College at the end of the 2.00pm performance and return them to Norton College at 5.30pm for the 6.00pm performance	
I would like my child to remain at Norton College following the 2.00pm performance, to be looked after by Langton staff. My child will bring a packed tea and drink with them.	

Signature: _	 	 	
J			